
Here is the footage from “Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works 
Contracts”, which was held on May 12, 2014. This is the 2nd Q & A session.  
 
The host was Mr. SING Yiu Ko, Manager / Safety & Health of the Housing 
Department 
 
the speakers, from left to right, were 
Mr. C Y YEUNG, Group Safety & Environment Manager of Paul Y 
Mr. Ben HO Chi-wai, DGM, Safety and Environmental Protection Department of 
China State 
Mr. Circle LAI, Project Safety Manager of Yau Lee 
Mr. Eric WONG, Unit Health and Safety Manager of Gammon 
******************************* 
 
Hello, I have a question for Gammon Construction’s representative. As I remember, 
in the second case, there is a video after the accident took place. In the same case you 
just shared with us that you will use graphics to explain measures to frontline workers. 
My question is if measures like scaffolding can also be explained by means of 
animation or comic, instead of graphics? Is it because of the matter of cost or other 
reason that you use graphics? 
 
I try to understand your question first. I think cost is not a matter of concern. In that 
case, using graphics is an easier way for frontline workers to get access, while more 
equipment is needed to play a video. If we convert those measures into graphics, or 
something we call trial or trial lifting, that means you can have a try, during the course 
we are able to evaluate the feasibility of our planned construction method and spot 
things that needed to be fine-tuned. I think making a video is fine as it can be handed 
down afterwards, or used for trainings and reports but we will do it later.  So, do I 
answer your question? 
 
Any other questions? If not, our seminar comes to an end here and thank you for 
coming. 


